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January 31, 2023 
 
Dear PARENTS OF FIRST COMMUNICANTS,  
 

Hello!  Enclosed in this packet is everything you should need to help prepare your child 

for First Communion. Please read through everything carefully as there is some 

information to return.   

 

Here are a few key points: 

 

1) Please review the name label on the outside envelope, if there is any spelling 

error of your child’s name, please let me know right away.  This spelling is what 

will appear on your child’s certificate and in the program. 

 

2) Mark your calendars! On April 12, all first communicants will have a retreat from 

5:00pm – 7:45pm with parents asked to join us at 7:00pm.  Dinner will be 

provided for the students and their Mass-port should be brought to the retreat! 

 

3) Mass participation form (yellow sheet) is due back April 12, this form needs to 

be returned even if you do not plan to participate. 

 

4) Children’s banners are due by April 12. They are strongly encouraged to be 

brought to class sooner. 

 

5) Practice is on April 19 and one parent is expected to attend.  Meet in church 

that evening as we will begin promptly at 6:30pm. 

 

6) First Communion is scheduled for Sunday, April 23 at the 10am Mass. 

 

Please review the contents of this envelope in their entirety.  All the information you 

need for First Communion is included. 

 

If you have any questions, my contact information is above. 

 

God Bless, 
 
   ~Deb Mlsna & Rachael Eckes  


